
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/051(A)/2022-2023                                                                              8th July 2022 

BAGLESS DAY – EARLY YEARS - 14TH JULY 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

In line with the National Education Policy 2020, which advocates bagless days in 

school to ensure good health of students, we have planned a “Bagless Day” for 

the students of Pre-Nursery to Grade V on Thursday, 14th July 2022. Bagless days 

will be encouraged throughout the year for various types of enrichment activities 

involving arts, quizzes, sports, and vocational crafts.  

Please note the following -  

(a) It is a regular working day for students.  

(b) Students will NOT carry their school bags.  

(c) Activities will be conducted throughout the day to keep them meaningfully 

engaged. 

 (d) Students must wear masks and carry sanitizers.  

For any concerns or queries, the class teacher can be contacted.  

 

Regards 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


